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New Look to the NMC Website 
 
 
Commencing July 31, 2008, the National Maritime Center (NMC) web site will transition onto the 
Department of Homeland Security (DHS) template pages.  This change will only affect the site 
background look and feel and the URL.  The site menu and content location remains the same as the old 
STCW site.  The new site URL is   http://www.uscg.mil/nmc/ .  One significant benefit the DHS 
template pages bring to this new site is a search function.  These new pages provide a search function at 
the top of the screen in the upper right hand corner.  This search function works on the uscg.mil pages 
and will assist you in locating information more easily. 
 
The old NMC website, http://www.uscg.mil/stcw/ will redirect everyone to the new website location.  
Once there you should bookmark or save this new site location in your Favorites. 
 
We thank you for your patience and your feedback as we continue to improve our website content and 
functionality. 
 
Sincerely 
 
David C. Stalfort 
Captain, U. S. Coast Guard 
 
 

Please email comments, complaints and suggestions to iasknmc@uscg.mil 

http://www.uscg.mil/nmc/
http://www.uscg.mil/stcw/

